
Our wonderful team of adults are here to help you 
with your learning this year. If there is anything 
you need to ask,  please send us an email or catch 

us at the end of the school day.  

s.gibson@portsdown.portsmouth.sch.uk 

d.tyler@portsdown.portsmouth.sch.uk 

http://www.portsdownprimary.co.uk/ 

 
 
 
 
 
Butser Hill Trip 
 
(4DT) Thursday 6th June 
(4SG Friday 7th June  
 
We also have a Saxon day on 
Wednesday 10th July 

We are very excited to  

welcome everyone back for our 
final term. Exciting times! 

In this newsletter, you will find 
out more about all the things 
we will be learning about during 
Summer 2! 

Please ensure you have your PE 
kits in school ready for our   
lesson on Tuesdays. 

In PSHE 

Our Jigsaw unit this term is ‘Changing Me’. We will be thinking about all the changes that 
happen to us as we get older. This includes changes to our bodies, new responsibilities we 
may have and how these changes might make us feel.  

What changes are you looking forward to in the future? 

Newsletter challenge: 

Together with your child, answer the questions on 
this newsletter and tick the boxes when you have!  

Year 4 Newsletter 

We are continuing to learn our Year 4 
spelling words and using the in our 

writing. If you would like a copy, please 
ask! 

 

 

 

 

Times Tables 

Remember to practise your times tables as this will help 

you in every aspect of your maths. 

Do you know all your times tables?  

D-day celebrations 
Wednesday 5th June 



Try to read at least 3 times per week (or even better, everyday) for 
at least 20 minutes!  

 Can you find out anything interesting about the Saxons? 

 

As scientists, we are 
learning about living things 
and their habitats. We will 

learn how to recognise living 
things and group them in a 

variety of ways. We will 
then explore and use 

classification keys to help 
identify different living 

things. Finally, we will think 
about how changes in the 
environment affects living 

things. 

R.E. 

In RE, we will be thinking 
about the theme of 
prayer and worship and if 
people need to go to 
church to show they are 
Christians? 

What can you remember 
about Christianity? 

 

 

Maths 
As mathematicians this half term, we will be 

revisiting fractions and decimals. We will   
also apply different skills in problem solving 
contexts and revisit any areas of learning 

that we have found tricky. We will finish off 
learning more about 2D and 3D shapes! 

 

Can you remember how to use the bus stop 
method? Try solving 128 ÷ 4 to see if you can! 

 

Art 

As artists, we will be  creat-
ing 3D sculptures  using clay 

and natural resources. 

History 

As historians this half term, we are learning about 
the Anglo-Saxons and investigating what they 

changed in Britain after the Romans. Our trip to 
Butser Ancient Farm will help us learn more! 

English 
As writers this half term, we will be learning 

about our wonderful world and comparing it to 
the planet presented in the book ‘Blue Planet.’ 
We’ll be using our sentence patterns and good 
vocabulary choices to create different moods 
in writing and also thinking about stories that 
teach us messages and symbols. Do you 

know any stories like this  already? 

Home Learning 


